
 

Dear Ms. Owens,  

 

Thank you for the recent Board approval for the recommended repairs at 

Compton College, VOC/Tech and Math/Science buildings.  

 

In an effort of continued health of your facility, these recommendations 

are for proactive repairs to avoid future possible system failures and 

improve the HVAC system operation to assure continued operation.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Victoria Baaten 

Envise Account Consultant 

Enviseco.com 

 

 

 

April 22, 2021 

12131 Western Ave 

Garden Grove, CA 92841 

Enviseco.com 


